
Connie Morgenroth 

 

MEETING DATE:   April 21, 2021 

 

AGENDA ITEM:  Discuss and consider approval of award 
for Construction of the Outdoor 
Classroom at Crenshaw Elementary 
RFCSP #2020-21-004  

 
At the December 16, 2020, the Board of Trustees approved construction of the 
Outdoor Classroom at Crenshaw Elementary in an amount not to exceed 
$57,000 using APEX 3 Magnet Grant Funds. Upon approval, GISD engaged 
PBK Architects to design and proceed with the Request for Competitive 
Sealed Proposals. The bid opening was held on March 23, 2021 in the board 
room; however, no bids were received.  The District then solicited quotes from 
two vendors using Choice Partners.  
 
 The recommendation will be brought to the board under separate cover.   
 
RECOMMENDATION: I move that the board 

approve the contract for the 
construction of the Crenshaw 
outdoor classroom, in an 
amount not to exceed 
$57,000, using APEX 3 Grant 
Funds, as presented.  

 

 

Dr. Jerry Gibson    Connie Morgenroth 
Superintendent    Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations 
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